Good Evening ASD-W Families,

One great way to make payments for various items and services at your child's school is to do so
online through a system called "School Cash Online". This system will allow you to make payments
to the school with ease and will also improve documentation of the purchase and money
management for the school. | encourage you to visit our website (ASD-W.nbed.nb.ca) and click on
the "School Cash Online" tab to register...it is very easy.

Tomorrow, | will send another notice about transportation and how to check your details on our
website. The transportation team have been working all week to have the system ready for
tomorrow.

Have a great evening.

David McTimoney, Superintendent



